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Hello from all of us at KSP!   

It has been a busy and exciting year so far and we are 

headed into our trade show season.  

KSP 2024 Schedule 

SHDA-Security Hardware Distribution Association        

Embassy Suites by Hilton, Nashville, TN                       

April 29th thru May 2nd 

ALOA-Associated Locksmiths of America                    

South Point Hotel & Casino, Las Vegas, NV  Booth 310  

July 27th and 28th 

Yankee Security Convention-Mass Mutual Center 

Springfield, MA    October 26th and 27th 

We are also looking forward to hosting the May             

MLA-Massachusetts Locksmith Association meeting at our 

facility.  Last year was so much fun, we have decided to 

have this great group of locksmiths back to visit and do it 

again! 

We look forward to seeing everyone ; ) 
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Click on fb button above for some 

great product info!! 

We are going to forgo our trivia this issue and take a moment to say goodbye to a 

long time friend Ray Plunkett from S. Parker Hardware.  Ray passed away last 

month, he was 75 years old.  Ray was an intricate figure when KSP began back in the 

80’s. He and Doug Maston were good friends and shared their love of the industry. 

On a personal note, I have worked with Ray for over 34 years and I will miss our 

phone calls and visits.  Rest easy my friend. 

http://www.facebook.com/killeen83

